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ﬂﬁuﬁﬁo Cunningbham - DNR, Michael <michaela.cunningham@state.co.us>
Bates-Hunter
MCollins <mcollins@blackfoxmining.com> Fri, Oct 14, 2016 at 11:23 AM

To: "Cunningham - DNR, Michael" <michaela.cunningham@state.co.us>

Michael, thanks for this.

The cleanup has been done. In discussion with AET Environmental, we need to consolidate two drums of petroleum
products before they pick them up. The liquids have been removed, the storage area decommissioned and the liner
disposed of. At this point, | only need to do a final sweep inside the hoist house to complete the inventory.

Sorry for the delay. These things never seem to happen as quickly as we'd like,

I'll send a couple of photos in a separate email.

Best regards,
Matt Collins, PE

Sent from my iPhone
[Quoted text hidden]
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